
PAYMENT OF DIVIDENDS 
 

 
Dear Member 
 
Please be advised that, subject to the approval of the resolution for dividend distribution 
at the Annual General Meeting, ALL dividends will be paid to Members via Automated 
Clearing House (ACH) on Thursday April 25, 2024. 
 
Members who DO NOT wish to have ALL dividends sent to their bank accounts are asked 
to complete the form below and return it to the U.W.I. Credit Union Co-operative Society 
Limited office not later than Monday April 22, 2024. 
 
Members without bank information will have their Dividend credited to their Special 
Deposit Account. Withdrawals will be subject to compliance with the Know Your Customer 
requirements. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Heather Thurab-Schulz (Mrs.) 
General Manager 
April 15, 2024 
 
 
 
 
To: The General Manager, UWICU 
 
Please allocate my 2023 dividend payment as indicated below: 
 
Option 1 [ ] All to Loan (Ordinary/Demand/Unsecured) 
Option 2 [ ] All to Target Deposit 
Option 3 [ ] ____________________________________________ 
Please specify clearly 
 
 
________________________    _____________________________ 
Name in Block Letters      Signature 
 
Credit Union Account Number __________ 
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